Mike C. Fisher

232 Ridge Rd.

Beebe, Arkansas 72012
501-288-1190

Mike. fisher @fsbank.com

06/25/2014

Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission
101 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 205
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

To Whom It May Concern,

The willingness of the farmers at C&H Hog Farm to open their farm for testing and scrutiny is a
sign of their environmental stewardship and their desire to do what is right on their farm.

The federal EPA was recently on their farm, requested by somebody who lives in a different
county, I suspect, to look in on their operation. The inspector found that nothing was wrong.
Contact EPA if you don’t believe me.

The farmer was told by the EPA investigator that he wished every piece of property he inspected
was in such tip-top shape.

If the EPA, sent in to find something wrong on this hog farm, walks away sayings there are no
violations, then why would the PC&E Commission overreact to some group of environmental
extremists who just know something terrible is happening on that farm? Why, I ask again?

I fear you are listening to the wrong group of people when you make decisions that limit the
work that good people can do on their private property. Just because someone is loud does not
make them right.

Sincerely,
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Mike C. Fisher



